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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:Consultees Addr:

 Isaac Julien INT2014/2420/P 24/05/2014  14:12:46 The application to change the windows is unnecessary. The majority of leaseholders in the block have 

replaced their windows according to an agreed design for which there is planning permission. It would 

be both inappropriate and unnecessary to have a different window design. it could encourage a free for 

all by leaseholders keen to change their design for minimal cost.
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